
 

 

 
         Date: 22 Oct 2024 
 

 

Celebrating the Festival of Light -Dress Colourful 

Friday 25 October 2024 

  

 

On Friday 25 October, KJS will be celebrating Diwali, also known as the Festival of Light,  with a 
special assembly for students and staff.  

  

Children may come to school on that day in traditional or colourful clothes to get into the spirit of 
light and colours.  



 

 

  

The PTA will be collecting a ( voluntary) donation of $20, which can be sent in with your child  and 
given to the class teacher. 

  

The donations received will be for PTA in general and will be donated to the school for future school 
learning projects. 

 


